
Principal’s Message: 

Well, the year is 

winding down or 

rather winding up 

to the end of the 

year.  Not only are 

we busy with all the end of year 

activities but we are in full 

swing with the year end testing.  

As we look into next year, I am 

excited about all we will be able 

to do to support student achieve-

ment and ignite the desire for 

life-long learning.  Thank you 

for all of your support in the few 

months that I have been here at 

the Home of the Lions and a 

special thanks to the faculty and 

staff for pulling together and 

allowing me to be part of the 

team.  For next year, we are 

putting in place resources, tools 

and instructional strategies to 

raise the bar of academic 

achievement for all students.  

With the help of PTA and the 

School Community Council, we 

will continue to move forward as 

a school of continuous improve-

ments.  This year hasn’t even 

ended quite yet and I am excited 

for what we will accomplish 

next year.  GO LION PRIDE! 

Joel V. Miller 

Principal 

Band & Choir Concerts: 

Lehi Elementary enjoyed a 

wonderful concert with our 

student band and choir.  We so 

much appreciate Mrs. Vangie 

Jones and Heidi Needles for all 

their hard work in directing the 

band and the choir.  The stu-

dents had a great time preparing 

for this culminating concert and 

the school as a whole was edi-

fied by the talents they shared.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next year we are looking to 

expand our Arts program and 

provide more opportunities for 

students to learn about instru-

mental and vocal music, theater 

and dance.  

 

 

 

 

 

Assemblies: 

We have had some pretty 

amazing assemblies in this 

Trimester.  We were honored 

to have the Utah Opera and 

Ballet West come to the school 

and teach us about their arts 

and perform for us.  It was a 

wonderful experience for all 

the kids.  Also, we really en-

joyed the 1 On 1 Basketball 

tournament.  The kids had a lot 

of fun cheering on their 

friends.   

Attention Students!!! 

I want you to know, I haven’t 

forgotten that I need to sleep on 

the roof one night because you all 

met the school goal during the 

penny drive.  Now that the 

weather is getting warmer, I will 

set a date and let you know soon.   

-Mr. Miller 

May Calendar 

6th - 10th: Teacher Apprecia-

tion Day 

8th: Thomason’s & Wood’s 

classes and 1st & 6th Grades 

Field Trip to LHS. 

9th: Last day for Double Dos-

ing classes. 

10th: 5th Grade State Fair.  

Kindergarten Pet Day. 

12th: Mother’s Day 

17th: 6th Grade Renaissance 

Fair. 

22nd: 4th Grade Museum. 

23rd: CRT Testing Ends. 

27th: Memorial Day. 

28th: Field Day 

29th: Dance Festival & 

Awards Ceremony, 10:00 AM. 

30th: Last day of school, 8:45 - 

10:15  

Spelling Bee Winners:  Amy Ballard, Shalee Peterson,                                  

        Gage Sessions 
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Congratulations to all those who participated in our Science Fair.   

Special recognition to our fair winners.   

Quinn Anderson, Alyson Beecher, Whitney Beckstead,        

Clara Caldwell, Hannah Caldwell, Naomi Castleton,                            

Alexis Christopherson, Beatrice Felt, Elliot Grace,                      

Lindsay Jones, Nicole Needles, Logan Peck, Garrett Purser,     

Alexa West. 

 End of Year Awards 

Congratulations to... 

Teacher of the Year:  

       Lynette Lish—4th Grade 

Employee of the Year: 

       Scott Warburton—Custodian 

Volunteer of the Year: 

       Grandma Pauline Pugh 

Student of the Year: 

       Joshua Lemon 
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